BOARD OF HEALTH

TOWN OF WESTBOROUGH
MASSACHUSETTS

FORBES MUNICIPAL BUILDING
45 WEST MAIN STREET, SUITE 25
WESTBCROUGH, MA 01581-1916

TEL. (508) 366-3045
FAX (508) 366-3047

BOARD OF HEALTH
MONTHLY MEETING

Tuesday
June 15, 2010
Forbes Municipal Bldg., Room 24
5:30 p.m.

AGENDA

1. Minutes of Meeting (5/18/2010)

2. Director’s Report (5/2010)

3. Sanitarian's Report (5/2010)

4, Health Inspector's Report (5/2010)

5. New Business

A. Appointment of Chairman

6. Director’s Issues

7. Adjourn
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The regular Board of Health meeting was held on Tuesday, June 15, 2010, in room 24 in the Forbes
Municipal Building. The meeting was called to order at 5:30 p.m. by Acting Chairman Ehslich. Present:
Member Federici, Director McNulty, Sanitarian Baccari, and Health Inspector Gllchnst Absent: Reh. Bills
and payroll were signed. d

Minutes of meeting held on May 18, 2010, were reviewed and approved.

Director's report (5/10) was discussed and approved.

Sanitarian’s report (5/10) was discussed and approved.

Health Inspector’s report (5/10) was discussed and approved.

DIRECTOR'’S ISSUES

» A letter dated May 26, 2010, was sent to Mr. Weir, 51 Mt. Pleasant Street, informing him of the Board’s
vote at last month's meeting to revoke his permit for his outdoor wood burning boilér. The letter also
stated if he wished to discuss the matter with the Board, he had to contact the Director and request to
be placed on the agenda. Director McNulty explained that the agenda has to be posted with the Town
Clerk and his neighbors have to be notified. Mr. Weir was present in the audience at this meeting and
was recognized by the Board. Because Mr. Weir was not on the agenda, Director McNulty
recommended the Board postpone any action until next month's meeting.

After some discussion, Acting Chairman Ehriich said Mr. Weir needs to present a proposal to the Board
that shows how the OWB can be operated without being a nuisance. He suggested Mr. Weir meet
with Director McNulty to discuss possible solutions that can be presented to the Board. Before Mr. Weir
left, he was reminded to submit a written request to be placed on next month’s agenda.

¥ Dump sticker sales have been brisk. The office has two senior volunteers who are helping with the
sticker sales.

NEW BUSINESS

Appointment of Chairman

A motion was made by Member Federici to nominate Member Ehrlich as the Board’s next Chairman
for the term July 1, 2010 to June 30, 2011. The motion was seconded by Member Ehrlich; the vote
was unanimous. .

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 6:20 pm -
The next regutar meeting will be held on July 20, 2010.
Respectfully su ﬁliﬁed
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